Information sent to schools and parents regarding the BSFA District trials 2012-12

Dear Headteacher / Teacher / Coach,

 

I am writing to you to offer your school the chance to renew or become affiliated with the Bridgend Schools Football Association for the season 2012/13. 

 

The BSFA currently organise a number of football competitions throughout Bridgend County, which are entered by over 24 schools. This year the BSFA will be running a fortnightly league fixture, and the main cup and plate tournament. A district 6 aside tournament will be held towards the end of the season. 

This season the BSFA are also going to be operating a district side, which will represent Bridgend County in the Welsh Schools F.A. Tom Yeoman District Shield.

District Trials

We feel that all pupils in Bridgend County should have a chance of playing district football whether their school is part of BSFA and playing regular school football or not. If you have pupils who play at a high standard (Development/ Academy level) and would like to be entered for trials, please email their names and positions asap, as the trials are next week. We require that if a child gets selected from a non affiliated school, that the school becomes affiliated.

Trail Dates:

First Trial- Thursday 13th September. (2 venues)

Second Trial – Tuesday 18th September. (2 venues)

Final Trial- Thursday 20th September. (1 venue)

Schools will be notified of which venue they should attend by Wednesday 12th September.

Affiliation Fees

Cup only or District player affiliation - £25

Cup and League - £50.

Please make cheques payable to BSFA and send to Mr J. Davies, Treasurer BSFA, Pencoed Primary School.


 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely,

Grant Bloomfield

(BSFA District Coach)

Pîl Primary Schools

BSFA District Trials 2012-13 Season
Morning all

Finally, sorry we have left it this late to confirm details but some schools have left it very late to email us and we could not confirm anything until we knew how many children were attending.  Thank you to the schools that sent names and positions promptly.

I have been able to confirm the details for the Bridgend Schools Football Association trials being held tomorrow at Pencoed and Pil Primary School. 

Due to numbers, we have arranged two trials to take place at the same time at two different venues (Pil Primary and Pencoed Primary).  All players will need to be at the venue for a 4.15pm start with football kit that they would normally wear for a training session at their school or club.  Players will be given a playing shirt once they arrive to ensure they have the correct number.  We hope to finish the trial by 5.30pm

Post code for Pil Primary is CF33 6AB
Post Code for Pencoed Primary is CF35 6RH
Any questions or issues you may have please contact Jonathan Davies (07790999019 - jon.davies,pps@gmail.com) at Pencoed Primary or Grant Bloomfield (07886355420 - grant.bloomfield@pilprimary.co.uk).

Players from each school, please attend the venue stated below.  These are the only schools in Bridgend that have contacted me via email or mobile since the trials have been arranged.

	Pil Primary School
	No. of players
	Pencoed Primary School
	Number of players

	Pil 
	4
	Pencoed
	5

	Nottage
	4
	Pen-Y-Fai
	1

	Sger
	4
	Nantyfyllon
	3

	Llangewydd
	1
	Coety
	4

	Corneli
	4
	Litchard
	3

	Tynerheol
	2
	Croesty
	7

	Maes Y Haul
	3
	Cwmfelin
	1

	Total
	22
	St Mary's and St Patricks
	1

	
	
	Brackla
	1

	
	
	Tremains
	3

	
	
	Total
	29


If children progress through to the final trial this will be held on Thursday (20.09.12) at Pencoed Primary School.  The start and finish time will be the same time as tomorrow.  Names selected for the final trial will be emailed out on Wednesday morning.

Schools, please could you pass this information onto children and parents you put forward for this trial.

Good Luck

Jonathan Davies 

Bridgend Schools Football Association

Bridgend Schools Football Association Under 11s – Final Trial – Thursday 20th September 2012

Hello all  
 
As you will be able to appreciate, it was very difficult to select from the 52 or so who attended the trials at Pencoed and Pil Primary School, especially as we can only select a squad of 23 at the end.  It has meant that over twenty players who attended the trials have not been invited to the final trial this Thursday.  However, as I stressed to them both before and after the trial, the doors to the District squad are not closed to them.
 
Should those players we have not asked to the trials continue to impress you and others at inter-school fixtures, then they too will be welcome to attend training for the coaches to view them again if necessary.
 
Please thank all the players from your school who attended the first trial. Their time and efforts were much appreciated.
 
Details of the final trial are below, and we would appreciate it if these could be passed on to your players who have been successful.
 
Final Trial – Thursday 20th September 2012 – at Pencoed Primary School – Start 4.15pm – Finish 5.30pm
 
Please ensure the children wear what you wore for the first trial.
 
These are the players invited to participate in the final trial:
 
	Name
	School

	Anthony Luff
	Coety

	Shane Williams
	Tremains

	Lewis Goodridge
	Nantyffyllon

	Andreas Christinakia
	Tremains

	Ieuan Wallace
	Litchard

	Morgan Williams
	Litchard

	Lloyd Freeman
	Cwmfelin

	Corey Silver
	Croesty

	Rudy Butcher
	Tremains

	William Llewellyn
	Brackla

	Sean Lake
	Nantyffyllon

	Ntanza Mayembe
	Litchard

	Alex Walters
	Plasnewydd

	Ewan Thompson
	Pencoed

	Lewis Hill
	St Mary's and St Patricks

	Sam Owen
	Pencoed

	Jacob Harris
	Nantyffyllon

	Daniel Matthews
	Coety

	Kieran Tantum
	Nottage

	Ioan Williams
	Nottage

	Dylan Williams
	Nottage

	Wiliam James
	Sger

	Lucas Shepherd
	Llangewydd

	Jamie Dykes
	Pil

	Joe Robinson
	Pil

	Joseph Joyce
	Pil

	James Mills
	Corneli

	Curtis Jones
	Corneli

	Kai Lewis
	Tynerheol

	Ben Keen
	Maes Y Haul

	Cameron Kinley
	Maes Y Haul


 
 

Well done to these players; and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday at Pencoed Primary School.

 

Jonathan Davies

Bridgend Schools Football Association Under 11s
Pencoed Primary School

Bridgend Schools Football Association Under 11s – Final Squad – 2012-13

Hello all  
 
As you will be able to appreciate, it was very difficult to select from the 31 or so who attended the final trials at Pencoed Primary School on Thursday 20th September, especially as we can only select a squad of 23 at the end.  It has meant that over thirty players who attended all of the trials have not been invited to the final squad.  However, as I stressed to them both before and after the trial, the doors to the District squad are not closed to them.
 
Should those players we have not asked to the Final Squad continue to impress you and others at inter-school fixtures, then they too will be welcome to attend training for the coaches to view them again if necessary.
 
Please thank all the players from your school who attended the final trial. Their time and efforts were much appreciated.
 
Details of the final squad are below, and we would appreciate it if these could be passed on to your players who have been successful.
 
Parents Meeting for all parents whose children have been selected for the final squad – Thursday 27th September 2012 – at Pil Primary School – Start 5.00pm – Finish 5.30pm ish.

 
Please ensure the parents are aware of this meeting as it is a chance for the parents to meet the coaches and staff involved.  It is also an opportunity to get information on the selected children so we can fill out the necessary forms.  All players must bring 2 x PASSPORT PHOTOGRAPHS of themselves for the registration form.

 
These are the players who have been selected for the BSFA Squad 2012-13:
	Anthony Luff
	Coety

	Lewis Goodridge
	Nantyffyllon

	Ieuan Wallace
	Litchard

	Morgan Williams
	Litchard

	Lloyd Freeman
	Cwmfelin

	Sean Lake
	Nantyffyllon

	Ntanza Mayembe
	Litchard

	Alex Walters
	Plasnewydd

	Ewan Thompson
	Pencoed

	Lewis Hill
	St Mary's and St Patricks

	Sam Owen
	Pencoed

	Jacob Harris
	Nantyffyllon

	Kieran Tantum
	Nottage

	Ioan Williams
	Nottage

	Dylan Williams
	Nottage

	Lucas Shepherd
	Llangewydd

	Joe Robinson
	Pil

	Joseph Joyce
	Pil

	James Mills
	Corneli

	Curtis Jones
	Corneli

	Kai Lewis
	Tynerheol

	Ben Keen
	Maes Y Haul

	Cameron Kinley
	Maes Y Haul


As mentioned in a previous email, schools that have a child selected in the Final squad must affiliate with the BSFA.

The schools that have not agreed to play league and cup fixtures (ie. schools that have already agreed to affiliate) are listed below.  These schools must write a cheque for £25.00, made payable to Bridgend Schools Football Association, and send it to the BSFA Treasurer Jonathan Davies, Pencoed Primary School, Penprysg Rd, Pencoed, Bridged CF35 6RH
Schools needed to send a cheque to affiliate are: -

Corneli Primary School

St Mary's and St Patricks Primary School

Plasnewydd Primary School

Cwmfelin Primary School

Once again, well done to those players and we look forward to seeing them and their parents/guardians on Thursday 27th September - 5.00pm at Pil Primary School.

Jonathan Davies

Bridgend Schools Football Association Under 11s 

